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CIVIC CLUB MEETING

OCTOBER 61 1987

GARDEN OAKS BAPTIST CHURCH

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Thanks to you GOOD Garden Oaks' COOKS - our September Civic Club Supper Meeting
was quite successful We hope to see you at the next meeting on Tuesday, October 6, 1987 a
7:00 pm The Speaker will be from the SECURITY GUARD SERVICE. The topic will be
home security and the service that two sections receive from the company. The program
and time for questions will begin at 7:20 p.m, followed by a business meeting. Babysitting
will be available for $L per child.

Our FALL PICNIC will be on Sunday, October 11, 1987, at Graham Park, from 1:00 to 6:00
p.m. The pot luck lunch will begin at 1:30 pm. . Be ready for volleyball, visiting and a good
meal Please bring lawn furniture. The rain date is October 18th.

We are finalizing the NEW NEIGHBOR PACKETS. If you speak to any retailers in our
area services that have welcoming gift certificates or coupons for consideration to go into
our packet, please have them contact me. Your business friends might also be interested in
our PURCHASING POWER GROUP. Businesses with offers for group discounts should
contact RIC LUCK, 697-0308 or ROBERT BLAIR at 862-9623.

LISA MILLER and JOAN HARMON of the BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE report that
the next WORKDAY will be the fun stuff, planting at the pocket park at 42nd, Lamonte atv
Sue Barnett. This project will be on Saturday, October 17th from 8:00 am. till Noon,
followed by the planning meeting and party hosted by DARLA and RICK ENGLERT. Just
bring drinks and celebrate another step toward completing that location. A special thanks
to the FOUR NEIGHBORS near there who joined in the last work day or brought drinks for

us. (I'm sorry I lost my reminder note with your names on it!)
Thank you, CHRISTINE WINKELMANN, for the timely GARDENING/LA!`,IDSCAPING TIP

at the September meeting, a new feature Garden Oaks Garden Club is giving to the Civic
Club. Be there in October for the secrets to successful bluebonnets and more. The
September YARD OF THE, MONTH belongs to RHONDA and DAVID SMITH, 1585 SUE
BARNETT. Congratulations! The October Garden Club meeting is on the Second Thursday,
October 8th, and will be at the home of RICK & DARLA ENGLERT, those hosts with the
most,

See you at Civic Club!
GRACE BLAIR
CIVIC. CLUB PRESIDENT












